
 

Classes are filling for Fall 2018; to ensure a     

space for your child, be sure to register soon! 
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PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES –  

Our Spring Conferences will be held on Wednesday, 

April 11, Thursday, April 12 and Friday, April 13. 

There will be no Preschool on the day of your child’s 

conference, but there will be child care available to 

you during your child's conference.   Please check 

your child’s classroom bulletin board for conference 

sign-up sheets.   
 

 

 CALENDAR 
Wednesday April 4 

Thursday April 5  TEDDY BEAR PICNICS 

    Bring your favorite stuffed animal to school! 

 

Monday April 9  CLASS PHOTOS 

Tuesday April 10  

 

Wednesday April 11            PRESCHOOL PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

             No Preschool for MW class! 

Thursday April 12            PRESCHOOL PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

             No preschool for TTH classes! 

Friday April 13           PRESCHOOLPARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

            No preschool for MWF class! 

 

Monday, April 16                    SPRING VACATION - No School    

through Friday,  

April 20  

 

After April Vacation             PLAYGROUND BEGINS weather permitting! 

 

Home-school Connection! 

This month’s spotlight is on 

using appropriate voices 

indoors.  Classroom language 

includes: “please use indoor 

voices” or “your loud voice 

hurts my ears!” 
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